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I oppose SB 429. There is absolutely no reason why an individual should have to wait 

72 hours to receive their firearm if the background check clears. A background check 

in progress should be the only cause of delay.  

 

And if such is cause for delay then an explanation shall be required with an estimated 

time of approval or rejection.  


